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Mr. Robert Willecke, a German Master Student abroad, visited the Lebanese Emigration 

Research Center at NDU to seek further information and data that will help him in his MA thesis 

about Palestinians in Lebanon.  

 

Mr. Willecke met with LERC Chief Indexer and Archivist Mrs. Liliane Haddad and was given a 

presentation of LERC’s electronic archives.  

 

Mr. Robert Willecke signed up to become an associate of LERC to gain access to its electronic 

archives and database.  Mr. Willecke returned to LERC’s offices on January 16
th

, when Mrs. 

Haddad gave him several items of material related to his research topic. 

 

Mr. Willecke was also taken on a tour of the Lebanon Migration Nucleus Museum at NDU.  

 

 

 
Mr. Robert Willecke pictured at the Museum on her visit to LERC. 


